School Messenger
8-26-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· First, I would like to apologize for any confusion that was caused by my school call-out not being sent last Sunday.  I was sick and could not get to the school to send it out.  I hope that does not happen again!
· [bookmark: _GoBack]All of the students have behaved so well during arrival and dismissal times for our first month of school.  I will be giving them a special reward Thursday.  Each grade-level will go to P.E. as usual, but the students will have an additional fun activity time with the administrators.  We will also have special snack that day.
· Friday is an e-Learning Day.  The school building will be closed; however, this is considered a full day of school.  Students who complete their assignments will be marked present.  Students who do not complete their assignments will be marked absent.  Teachers will be sending out more specific information concerning assignments and Chromebook check-outs.
· There is no school Monday, September 6th for Labor Day.
· STAR Reading and Math testing will begin Tuesday, September 7th.  It is very important that students come to school this entire week (unless they are sick or quarantined due to COVID).
I hope you have a great afternoon, a wonderful week, and Go Eagles!!



